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End-of-Life Notice 
 
June 2, 2010 
 
To: Cooper Bussmann® PowerStor® Customers 
Subject: KSL and KSR Series End-of-Life Notice 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
 
The Cooper Bussmann PowerStor KSR Series and KSL Series of supercapacitors are 
being discontinued effective September 30, 2010. 
 
The part numbers affected by this notice are KSR-2R8334-R, KSR-3R3204-R and  
KSL-3R3703S-R. 
 
At this time Cooper Bussmann is unable to offer replacements.  
 
A last time buy for ordering these part numbers is available through August 27, 2010, with 
final shipments being made up to September 30, 2010. 
 
Please plan accordingly and order these part numbers before their availability is 
discontinued. 
 
Cooper Bussmann is committed to providing all customers with high quality products and 
services. If further information is required regarding this notice, please contact your 
Cooper Bussmann representative. We thank you for your continued support of Cooper 
Bussmann and the PowerStor brand of supercapacitors. 
 
Regards, 
 
Chris Likely 
Product Manager  
PowerStor® Products 
Cooper Bussmann 
Chris.Likely@cooperindustries.com 
 


